
 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

 

Sealed proposals will be received in the Office of the Director of Procurement Services, The 

University of Southern Mississippi, 118 College Drive #5003, Bond Hall, Room 214, 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi, until Friday, May 17, 2024, 2:00 p.m. for the purchase of the 

following: 

 

RFP 24-29 Replacement of Door Locks and Hardware for McCarty Hall 

 

Detailed specifications may be secured from the above office upon request or our website 

https://www.usm.edu/procurement-contract-services/current-bids-and-sole-source-notices.php   

 

Right is hereby reserved to reject any or all bids. 

 

Jacob Cochran 

Director of Procurement and Contract Services 

The University of Southern Mississippi 

 

Publish 2 times and charge to The University of Southern Mississippi: 

 

04/19/2024 

04/26/2024 


